
Meeting Date: 3/25/20 

Topic: DOE Pool Pump Motor Rule  

Attendees:  
Joseph Eaves, Lot Sixteen 
Colin Hayes, Lot Sixteen 
Daniel Simmons, Department of Energy  
Daniel Cohen, Department of Energy  
Lysia Bowling, Advisor to Daniel Simmons 
 

Summary of Meeting: 

Mr. Eaves shared with DOE staff that Regal Beloit is still in favor of DOE developing a nationwide federal 
standard for pool pump motors.  A federal standard will ensure that all Americas are able to see energy 
savings from more advanced electric motors in pool pumps.  The group also discussed whether the 
COVID-19 pandemic was having any impacts on the rulemaking process.   DOE shared that they are still 
committed to announcing a rule for pool pump motors and the pandemic is having little to no impact on 
the rulemaking process.  The call ended with Mr. Eaves once again expressing the need for a DOE rule as 
soon as possible.   


